
 

Starting school 

September 2022? 

 

If you have a child, or children, due to start Reception in 

September 2022, then we would love for you to attend our 

virtual question and answer session to see what we offer.                                                    

Wednesday 1st December 
4.30pm 

via Zoom 
 

Please email the school to confirm your attendance.   

We will send you a zoom link on 1.12.2021.   

We will be delighted to answer any questions you might 

have. 

We hope you can join us.  

Horsford C.E. V.A. Primary School 

 
To book your space in the zoom meeting, please 

email Mrs Richardson at our Holt Road site: 
finance@horsford.norfolk.sch.uk  
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